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Robert Miller

From: Nike Ogunbodede <ovogunbodede@eiu.edu>
Sent: Sunday, February 10, 2013 12:09 PM

To: Robert Miller

Subject: Re: FOIA request

Dear Mr. Miller,

| request access to and copies of the University Board's Spring 2013 concert contract with Phillip Phillips. | would like
electronic version emailed to this account as well as a physical paper version mailed to my local address of 710.5 Grant

Avenue, Charleston, IL 61920.
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